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Comments: I am in favor of the proposed Atoma project.  I am a Mt Rose passholder (for over a decade) and a

backcountry skier.  The proposed project will provide valuable beginner terrain for the local community, while

having a minimal impact on public use of nearby lands -- the proposed terrain expansion area is generally flat to

gently-sloping, and not terrain that winter recreationalists typically seek out for skiing or even sledding.  


